
Dear Minister 
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8 years of cruelty has cost around $8billion, 14 young men have died, and thousands bear the scars of trauma. 
 
It’s time to stop offshoring our responsibilities for refugees.
   
Over 3,100 people who sought asylum in Australia have been sent offshore since 19 July 2013. 
 - around 230 remain in PNG and Nauru
  - more than 1100 have been brought to Australia for medical treatment 
 
The Australian Government needs to provide safe resettlement for these refugees either here in Australia, or in New Zealand.








 


Yours sincerely
(Your name)
(Your address)


image1.png
8
YEARS

in Detention





